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An extraordinary housing building boom has occurred and is continuing to occur in the Ryde 
electorate. Already we know a number of buildings are clad with easily combustible materials. This 
must not be allowed to continue. The safety risks and economic risks are too great. A completely 
independent body but have authority to certify a building for occupancy. This, as we have seen 
elsewhere can be a matter of life and death. 

I request this matter be given immediate and urgent attention before any further catastrophe 
occurs. 

Yours truly 
Michael Green 


